NEW. YORK OFFICE:
99 Park Avenue
New York 16, N.Y,.
March 11, 1960

Mr. C. Richard Evenson,
Director of Parish Education
The Evangelical Lutheran Church
L22 South 15th Street
Minneapolis 15, Minnesota

Dear lMr. Evensons

Thank you for your letter of February 25, requesting pemmission
to reporduce a photograph by Mrs. Nell Dorr. As your work is
in line with the purpose of The Dorr Foundation, Mrs. Dorr
grants this permission.

We are sending under separate cover a copy of Mrs, Dorr's book,
"Mother and Child" signed by the author,

Very truly yours,

L DORR FOUNDATION




